
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

March 10, 1975 

Dear Bob: 

Many thanks for the March 6 letter from you 
and Jim Pearson concerning possible compli-
cations in providing an adequate supply of 
energy products to the agricultural community. 

We are certainly in agreement that this is 
essential not only to the industry but to 
our economic recovery. I shall ask my energy 
advisers to look into this potential problem 
area as soon as possible and provide me with 
a report. I do appreciate having the analysis 
of it from you and Jim. 

With warmest personal regards, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Bob Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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